MINISTRY OF TRANSPORT, WORKS, LANDS AND PHYSICAL
PLANNING

HALIFAX STREET
KINGSTOWN
ST. VINCENT & TIHE GRENADINES

October 8, 2021

PRESS RELEASE
The Ministry of Transport, Works, Lands and Physical Planning in association with the Ministry of Tourism,
Civil Aviation, Sustainable Development and Culture and the National Parks, Rivers and Beaches Authority
would like to inform the general public that the Rehabilitation of Villa Boardwalk Project has commenced.
From Monday, October 11, 2021, the first section of boardwalk between Mariner’s Inn and the Young Island
Dock will not be accessible and pedestrians are asked to utilize the road entry to the Young Island Dock as the
principal access.
Works to the second section of boardwalk, between the Aquatic Club Jetty and Paradise Beach Hotel will
commence after the first section of the boardwalk has been rehabilitated. The project is expected to be completed

in 5 months.

For your safety, please follow all signage and exercise extreme caution when using the boardwalk as some
sections will be hoarded and have active construction.

As work progresses, we will continue to update you on any changes for boardwalk and beach access.

We thank you for your patience, diligence and cooperation.

Chief Engineer (Ag.)
Ministry of Transport, Works, Lands and Physical Planning
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